From: Soliman Khudeira 
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 5:36 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Question

Hello Richard,
As required to '......sent an email within 10 days of return from the trip', I am sending this emial with the following info.:

My travel was to attend and present at the "NASCC: The Steel Conference", in St. Louis, MO. from 4/3 to 4/5 2019.  My attendance was to present in the conference and obtain a Continuing Education Units (CEU's/PDH's), which is required to maintain my professional licenses.  Also by my attendance, I will be up to date in the engineering topics, both of these are necessary for our work at CDOT

I paid for all expenses, but I will have to apply and the organizers will reimburse me for only: lodging, driving to the conference (mileage), and food.  There is no honoraria and no gifts.  Nothing was given that is worth more than $50. 

Regards

Soliman Khudeira, PhD, PE, SE
Section Chief - Major Projects
CDOT-Division of Engineering
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